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B.  How Service May Be Obtained:  (Cont'd.) 
 
   facilities actually supplied. 
 
  (c)  The Company shall not require any person it knows to be a 

recipient of public assistance, supplemental security 
income, or additional state payments to post a security 
deposit, nor shall it require or hold a deposit from any 
new or current residential customer it knows is 62 years of 
age or older unless such customer has had service 
terminated by the Company for non-payment of bills within 
the preceding six months. 

 
  (d)  This section left blank intentionally. 
 
  (e) The Company shall allow to each depositor simple interest 

at a rate per annum prescribed by the Public Service 
Commission on the amount deposited.  Interest shall be paid 
upon the return of the deposit, or where the deposit has 
been held for a period of one year, the interest shall be 
credited to the customer on the first billing for utility 
service rendered after the end of such period.  If the 
customer is not delinquent in the payment of bills during 
the one-year period from the payment of the deposit, the 
deposit shall be refunded promptly without prejudice to the 
Company's right to require a future deposit in the event 
that the customer thereafter becomes delinquent. 

 
  (f)  Each depositor, upon ceasing to be a customer, shall 

promptly receive a refund of such deposit and all interest 
thereon not theretofore refunded or credited, upon 
surrendering the deposit certificate (or submitting 
satisfactory proof of the right to receive the deposit) and 
upon payment of all bills for which such deposit is 
security.  A residential customer shall promptly receive 
such refund of the deposit as stated herein by reason of 
non-delinquency for a one-year period from the payment of 
the deposit.  Thereafter, the Company may again, require a 
deposit as stated herein for residential customers. 

 
 4. Application for Service - Non-Residential: 
 
  (a) Extension of Service: 
 

(1) The Company shall either provide or deny 
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